
Who is BBFS?
Bed Bug Fumigation Specialists 
(BBFS) is the industry leading 
Vikane Fumigation Treatment 
Service specializing in bed bugs, 
termites, clothes moths, powder post 
beetles and other pest infestations.
 
With over 40 years of collective 
fumigation experience, BBFS is the 
company with the professional 
record you can count on. 

Our trained and licensed 
professionals have safely completed 
more than 50,000 fumigations in our 
history, including over 2500 
successful bed bug eradications in 
New York City alone.

BBFS is a recipient of DOW 
AgroSciences Commitment to 
Excellence (CTE) award for safely 
administering Vikane for thousands 
of customers. Companies 
participating in the DOW CTE 
Program offer homeowners peace of 
mind knowing that highly trained, 
qualified professionals will solve their 
pest infestation problems.

PCO Partner Benefits
Our BBFS Fumigation Network 
Partners enjoy special benefits, 
including: 24/7 Customer sales, 
support, education, counseling, 
scheduling, contractual coordination 
and treatment execution. 

BBFS PCO Network Partners can 
immediately add Bed Bug 
Fumigation with Vikane to their 
professional service offerings 
without state licensing tests, 
insurance increases or capital 
investment

BBFS will work directly alongside 
you make the entire process more 
efficient, effective and profitable.

Facts about Vikane
Professional pest control firms and 
their customers have relied on 
Vikane® gas fumigant for nearly 50 
years to solve the toughest pest 
problems — drywood termites, 
wood-destroying beetles, bed bugs 
and more.

Used by qualified professionals, 
Vikane® gas fumigant can eliminate 
100% of bed bugs from a few pieces 
of furniture, bedding or other 
household goods, to an entire home 
or building with its contents in place. 

Vikane has been used to 
successfully eradicate pests in more 
than 2 million structures, including: 
all types of residences, science and 
art museums, health care facilities, 
university research buildings, 
historic structures, schools and 
hotels. 
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